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BOYS’ HOME.

THIRTY-SIXTH ANNUAL MEETING.
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The thirty-sixth annual meeting of the Boys’ Home was 
held in the Home, George Street, February 14th, 1896.

Among those present were -His Honor Lieut-Governor 
Kirkpatrick and Mrs. Kirkpatrick, Col. Sir Casimir S. Gzow- 
ski, Rev. W. G. Wallace, Rev. H. H. Parsons, Rev. Arthur 
Baldwin, Principal Macmurchy, Mr. James Massie, Mr. 
Michie, L)r. Thorburn, Mr. David Fotheringham, Mr. R. 
S. Baird, Mr. Warring Kennedy, Mr. J. K. Macdonald, 
Mr. J. J. Kelso.

His Honor the Lieut -Governor presided, and Rev. H. 
H. Parsons opened the meeting with prayer.

Letters for unavoidable absence were read from His 
Worship, Mayor Fleming, Hon. G. W. Allan, Rev. Dr. 
Potts; Rev. James Allen, O. A. Howland, M.L.A., Mr. 
J. L. Hughes, Inspector Chapman, Hon. G. W. Ross, and 
others.

The Managers of the Boys’ Home have much pleasure 
in presenting to the public a report of their work during 
the past year, and desire again to thank the many friends 
of the Institution for their kind interest and generous 
support

In submitting this, the thirty-sixth Annual Report, which 
contains full and complete financial statements, the Man­
agers desire to express their heartfelt gratitude to the mer­
ciful God and Father for His continued goodness and 
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